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! October  2023
4th Walk to School Day
6th Early Dismissal
9th Hearing Screening grades 1-
3
11th Early Dismissal
12th – 13th  Fall Break
16th  NO SCHOOL
17th – 20th White Ribbon Week
19th  All Pro Dad @ 7:30 a.m.
19th  Vision Screening 
20th Reflections Entries Due 
20th Early Dismissal
25th Picture Day
27th Early Dismissal
31st Halloween Parade

Ear ly D ismissal - out at 12 :50 

2420 Fisher Lane   Millcreek Ut  84109  385-646-5002 · · 

DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP 
Resources can be found on our 
Rosecrest website. This is a 
great spot to view school 
expectations and resources for 
at home discussions. It’s all 
found under the Digital 
Citizenship
tab on the 
menu bar.
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CONNECT WITH US!

The Rosecrest community strives to foster belief in self, 
respect for others, and a lifelong love of learning.



The Rosecrest Family Picnic and Book Fair were a great success!  We are so grateful 
to all who were able to attend and support our school.  A special thank you to the 

volunteers who helped the day’s events run smoothly!

Reflections submissions are now being accepted through October 20th.  
Please head to utahpta.org/ref for important information. 

October 4th – is National Walk to School Day! Please join us in making an effort to 
walk or roll to school that day and the PTA will greet you with a treat!

October 9th  - Please join us for the PTA Meeting at 8:30 a.m. in the Hub.  

Hearing Screening is happening today.  Please sign up to volunteer here. 

October 17 – 20th - is White Ribbon Week!  White Ribbon Week focuses on educating 
our children on the importance of digital safety and responsibility.  We are so 
excited to introduce this new program to the Rosecrest community.  

October 19th - 
All Pro Dad at 7:30 a.m. in the Cafegymatorium. 

Vision Screening will be at 8:30 a.m.  We need a number of volunteers to 
support this effort, so please sign up to help using this QR code!   
   
Spirit Wear Update - 
Spirit wear orders have been submitted.  We will distribute those items as soon as 
possible.  

  Spirit Night – Watch for information on another “delicious” spirit night 
  coming in October!

 

PLEASE JOIN US!!  PTA needs you!  
Please consider joining the Rosecrest PTA.  Your 
membership may be purchased on the Rosecrest 
website under the PTA Memberhub tab.  PTA is a 
great opportunity to stay in-the-know about the 
latest happenings at the school, interact with the 

Rosecrest community at annual events and have a 
voice in how 

PTA spends its funds.  
Thanks for your support!
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